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Presidents Message… 

 
Hello again my fellow NOMADS. 
This will be short and sweet since 

we have not had a RALLY since APRIL. However we 
did have a very nice ANNUAL MEETING , MAY 
13th.  Looks like we will have a lot of good  RALLIES 
coming up after summer trips, so be sure to check your 
upcoming NEWS LETTERS. If we get to go to LONE 
PINE , you do not want to miss this one, I think we will 
only get 10 SPACES , so first come, first to get in. Every 
one getting out of TOWN , please drive safely and we 
hope you have NO RIG PROBLEMS !!!!  
 
Did you hear about my paying a DUMB BLONDE $ 
50.00 to paint my PORCH? She did it in less than one 
hour, and had paint left over , so she gave it TWO 
COATS , and when I paid her, she said " THANKS < 
AND BY THE WAY-- IT'S A CORVETTE, NOT A 
PORCHE !!!! 
 
LOVE YA ALL GOD BLESS. 
 
YOUR PREZ. DON 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

2015 - 2016 Rallies 
 
October 8 - 12 2015  Lone Pine California 
                        Rob & Shirley Crow    928.453.1462 
 
December 17 2015  Thur  5-9 PM  Christmas Party 
 College Street Brewhouse & Pub, Lake Havasu  
       Shirley Crow & Dorothy Michelsen  928.505.6462 
 
March 2016   Sand RV & Golf Resort 
                       Desert Hot Springs, Ca 
               Chuck & Dorothy Michelsen  928.505.6462 
 
 

CHAPTER OFFICERS 
President – Don Lay ……………...........928.453.3535 

1
st
 Vice President  Frank Richmond       928.754.2506 

2
nd

 Vice Pres. - Robert Crow……….…..928.453.1462 

Secretary – Dorothy Michelsen ……….928.505.6462 

Treasurer – Dennis Callahgan………...928.854.7611 

National Dir. - Bob Stephens…………..928.680.9769 

Alt. National Dir. – Dennis Callahgan ..929.854.7611 

Past President - Bob Ward……………..928.855.9273 

Assist. Wagon Master - Frank Richmond. 

…………………………………………..928.754.2506  

Appointees 
Sunshine --  Kathie Richmond                928.754.2506 

Newsletter – Kathie Richmond                928.754.2506 

Quartermaster – Robert Crow                928.453.1462 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS 
 

Minutes of Club Meeting and Elections Held in 

Lake Havasu City, Arizona on May 13, 2015  
 

President, Don Lay, opened the meeting and led the 

Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

 Secretary, Dorothy Michelsen, read the minutes of the 

last meeting held on February 20, 2015 in Las Vegas, 

Nevada. 

 

Treasurer, Dennis Callaghan, reported that all the club's 

bills were paid and that there was currently $5,317.35 

in the treasury. 

 

National Director, Bob Stephens, discussed the FMCA 

meeting to be held in Madison, Wisconsin July 29, 2015. 

He will not be able to attend. The Alternate National 

Director, Dennis Callaghan, also will not be able to 

attend. Bob has arranged for a Temporary Delegate to 

attend and represent our club. His name is Lon Cross, 

who recently joined our club. 

 

Wagon master, Rob (Shirley) Crow, discussed the Lone 

Pine rally, which is scheduled for October. They cannot 

confirm if we will be able to have hook-ups, so we may 

have to dry-camp. The RV park supplies the food and 

entertainment and it revolves around the Movie 

Festival held in Lone Pine each year. He also thanked all 

the members for putting on rallies. It is a lot of work.  

 

Daniel Haxton talked about "Mule Days", held in Bishop. 

California would our club be interested in attending 

that. There was a big "yes" to that suggestion. 

 

Carl Flynn asked if a rally could be earlier in the month, 

rather than always the third week. He has commitments 

always the third week of each month. And yes, it can be 

any week, chosen by the rally host. He also asked if we 

could go as far away as Paso Robles, California. Again, 

the answer is yes. 

 

 

 

 

Frank Richmond, Vice President, handed out new club 

roster to all present. Be sure to e-mail or call him if you 

have any changes to your address or other info. This 

helps him keep the roster current. Also, keep in touch 

during the summer, while away traveling the 

roads....maybe some of us can meet up... 

 

Dorothy Michelsen talked about their rally to be held in 

March 2016, in Desert Hot Springs, California at the 

Sands RV and Golf Resort. The club has never been to 

his park and it has a 9 hole golf course on site. It also 

has a club house for our use. Put it on your calendar for 

March 21-24, 2016.  

 

Elections were held. There were no new nominations 

from the group. The current officers have all agreed to 

serve another year. Therefore, they were re-elected by 

a majority vote, and it was seconded. 

 

Shirley Crow reported on Joy Tarrant and Dick Woelk's 

conditions, both prior club members struggling with 

medical problems. Also, the latest news about Gene 

and Susie Farr is that they have their new house, in 

Montana, framed and Gene is doing the work himself. 

Very shortly, Frank & Kathrine will be departing and 

heading for Montana to observe the progress.  

 

A motion was made to adjourn the meeting and the 

motion was seconded. 

 

Minutes taken by: Dorothy Michelsen, Secretary 

 

 

Joke of the Month    
I heard that most 
accidents happen 
within two miles of 
home, so I moved 

 

 

 
 



WHAT A YEAR IT WAS 
2014 - 2015 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
APPLICATION FOR MEMBERSHIP 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name(s)_______________________________________________________________ 
 
Mailing Address_________________________________________________________ 
 
City______________________________________State________Zip Code__________ 

 
Home Phone__________________Cell Phone__________________________________ 
 
FMCA #_______________________Email____________________________________  
 
Motorhome Info._________________________________________________________ 
   Year  Make  Model  Length 
 
 
 
$25.00 Annual Dues  
 
 
Please print your names as you wish them to appear on your Badges. 

 

Member_______________________________________________ 
 
Spouse/other___________________________________________ 
 
 
How did you hear about us  ___________________________________________________ 
 
 
Mail completed application and check made out to COLORADO RIVER RAMBLERS to: 

Dennis Callahgan 

3962 Azul Drive 

Lake Havasu City, AZ 86406 

(928) 854-7611 

 

 

For official use only: ( ) Name badges ordered by Treasurer from Gold Star Trophies 

   ( ) Dues to Treasurer for deposit 

   ( ) Names to Secretary for Membership Roster 

   ( ) Names & E-Mail Address to Newsletter Editor 

   ( ) Provide new member information to President 

 

 

We are an FMCA affiliate 


